
Officials:  Major  Zika
outbreak unlikely in Nev.
By Pashtana Usufzy, Las Vegas Review Journal

Health officials say a disease believed to have caused a major
increase  in  birth  defects  among  Brazilian-born  babies  is
unlikely to flourish in Nevada, though travelers could bring
it to the state.

As of Thursday, 31 cases of Zika virus disease have been
confirmed in the United States, but all are related to travel
outside  of  the  country,  Southern  Nevada  Health  District
Disease  Investigation  and  Intervention  Specialist  Tony
Fredrick said. There are no known cases in Nevada.

Cases  have  been  reported  in  11  states,  the  District  of
Columbia, 20 countries in South and Central America, Puerto
Rico and the U.S. Virgin Islands, according to the Centers for
Disease Control and Prevention.
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